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22 April 2021 
  
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Change of CPD Day 
 
I am writing to inform you that we will be changing the date of our next CPD Day. 
 
The CPD Day on Thursday 1 July will now no longer go ahead. Instead, this will take place on 
Monday 7 June. The reason for this change is to ensure we have fully carried out our 
processes for the Centre Assessed Grades that will be submitted for Year 11 and Year 13. 
 
We will use this time to carry out moderation to ensure our grades are accurate and fair. I 
appreciate that the Centre Assessed Grades may cause some worry for our students, and so 
we want to use this time to ensure the process is carried out correctly. 
 
Students will, therefore, not be expected in school on Monday 7 June but will be expected in 
school on Thursday 1 July.  
 
Thank you in advance for your support with this decision. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr P Gibson 
Headteacher 
 


